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Re: SJR 28 – Fundamental Right to Healthy Environment – Support 

Dear Chair Senator Jama, Vice-Chair Senator Bonham and members of the 

Committee: 

I am writing to urge your support for SJR 28, the Right to a Healthy Environment. 

 A healthy environment should be a fundamental right that requires constitutional 

protection. 

I urge you to support SJR 28. 

Sincerely, 

Marge Popp 


